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Asterisk Intelligence has collected data on teller transactions and has come 
up with the statistics seen here. We created a static pool of credit unions 
that have been with us for the last ten years to ensure that the results were 
not diluted with increased membership sizes across the CUSO for newly 
converted credit unions. 
 
The statistics shown are calculated simply by looking at the teller 
transaction origin (01) and the transaction files. As seen in the charts, the 
percentage of members performing teller transactions has gone down 
over the last 10 years by 13%. The teller transactions per member have also 
decreased by 12%. We also calculated the total number of teller 
transactions as a whole, and were surprised to find out that the number 
actually increased by 6%. We didn’t feel right with this number so we went 
back and did a bit more digging. With Honor CU removed from the 
population, we realized that the total number of transactions is actually flat 
without Honor (right around 12.0 million…). This may be because of the 
mergers that Honor has completed over the past few years and the fact 
that those members may be fans of teller processing, or simply because 
the members in general at Honor are fans of visiting the branches for teller 
transactions. 
 
We also found it interesting that even though the average membership 
size has increased by almost 2,000 members over the 10 years of our 
static pool analysis, the statistics related to teller transactions have gone 
down. This could suggest that the members that have joined the credit 
union over the last 10 years have not been members who would typically 
visit a branch for teller transactions. 
 
There is also the stat that the average transactions per member has 
decreased from 3.41 to 3.02. This tells us that the member that does 
perform teller transactions is doing less in-branch. This may be because 
there have been a number of technological enhancements over the last 10 
years (RDC, A2A, etc.). This is key in understanding that members who do 
perform teller transactions are finding other resources for how to perform 
their activity. 
 
The one item that we are not accounting for (and may not be possible to…) 
is for credit unions who use teller processing to perform transactions that 
are NOT for a member that has visited the branch. We have often seen 
credit unions post mail, night drop, etc. 
through the teller program which is not 
truly a teller transaction. 
 
The next step is for us to define “who” 
the type of member is that visits the 
branch. We will be looking at a couple of 
credit unions to identify the age, 
gender, etc. and will follow-up with 
those results when they are completed. 
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